
       
 

Due in Monday 22nd November 2021    

 

Creative Christmas Card 

Competition 
 
This year, we would like you to design The Parkhill Christmas Card!   

The winner will have the honour of having their card printed and given 

out to other schools and members of the local community.  

 

The art ambassadors and Mrs Hughes will make up the judging panel to 

decide on the winner and the rest of the amazing entries will be displayed 

in reception.  

 
Think carefully about your idea/ design.  

Remember to:  

• Make your design bold and colourful 

• Draw it yourself- please do not use clipart  

• Ensure your card is festive  

• Your design will need to be 2D- 3D elements will not print  

• Don’t use glitter as this will not print  

• Please make your design A4 or A5 

• You do not need to write anything inside/ on the other side of the 

paper- you are only designing the front cover  

 
Please give your finished designs to your art ambassador by Monday 

22nd November. Any other questions, please see your art ambassador.  

 

Enjoy learning and Creating! 

Ms. Castellanos and the art ambassadors  

 


